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MARCH 2017
CHANGES TO SWIMSCHOOL PAYMENTS

Over the coming weeks, the club will be insisting on all payments for the swimschool being made via a bank transfer or cheque. This is to reduce the amount of cash being held at the club desk on Tuesday and Friday evenings and hopefully reduce administration for the club. Letters should be being handed out to all affected. There is no increase in fees.

STANDING ORDER ONLY IN THE MAIN POOL
All members are reminded that payment for swimming in the main pool must be made via a standing order on the 1st of each month. No cash payments are accepted unless it is the child’s first month at the club. Only members with special circumstances who have had permission from the club’s executive committee will be able to pay via an alternative method.

CLUB MEMBERSHIP PEAKING

Club membership is extremely high in both our small pool and the main pool. Whilst we do have space for new members, we are close to full capacity. Maintaining a high membership base means we are able to keep our fees as low as possible as we face an inevitable rise in pool hire fees from April 1st. I would like to apologise to those of you that have wanted to swim on Fridays in development and have been told to wait for the time being. This is because we are limited by the centre to 12 per lane and we cannot accept more on a Friday without breaking this limit.
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